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IMPORTANT UPDATE: Governor Ducey Issues State of Emergency and Executive Order 2020-07 
regarding "Proactive Measures to Protect Against COVID-19"  

NOTICE: 

Arizona Governor Doug Ducey issued a State of Emergency and Executive Order 2020-07 today regarding 

Proactive Measures to Protect Against COVID-19. Part of the Order instructs that all Arizona Health 

Regulatory Boards, including the Arizona Board of Osteopathic Examiners in Medicine and Surgery, ..."shall 

prohibit, investigate, and take action against any licensed health professional or healthcare institution that 

engages in price gouging in relation to COVID-19 diagnosis and treatment-related services. In this context, 

price gouging is defined as the provider or institution charging a grossly higher price than that which was 

charged before the onset of the emergency."  

https://youtu.be/ol206wj4LLY
https://pharmacypmp.az.gov/frequently-asked-questions-faqs









